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Comments: The Holland Lake area is special - not just to my family and friends who utilize the area a few times
each season - but to the many who get to experience this example of Montana's pure, raw beauty. While as |
local | know how important it is for our state to embrace tourism and believe places like Holland Lake should be
shared - but is this expansion the correct way to go about it? How can we continue to keep exploiting these
special areas?

The idea of an out of state company coming in to "modernize" these facilities is almost too infuriating to even
think about for myself and many Montanans like me. Modernize - what a joke. It's an outdoor recreation space
that is utilized for hiking, fishing and camping. It should stay that way. It does not need to become a destination
location for the elite where they spend thousands of dollars to "pretend” to be in the woods.

There are so many other factors to list here that may be affected - overcrowded parking areas and trails,
destruction of the road that is already seeing overloads of traffic in the summertime and increased noise issues
(we've been camping near the lodge when a late wedding reception kept us up late into the night with their
music).

Please consider not approving this expansion for the sake of saving this special place.



